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Soil & Water Conservation Program

Thursday, October 29, 2020 10:16 AM

Soil & Water Conservation Program; DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
DNR.SWC Staff

RE: JAVA and EFT Update

The Soil and Water Conservation Program has been notified by ITSD that this evening (10/29) at 10:00 pm an update to
Java and EFT will be done to all SWCD computers. Please be sure and leave your computer on this evening for this
update. If you have any issues with your computer tomorrow morning please reach out to the ITSD help desk for

assistance.

Thank you.

Soil and Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider
taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/t/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




